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It’s the beginning of the new year!  

 



We started the month with some arts and crafts. 

 

 

 

  



The results from the arts and crafts. 

 

  



The residents enjoying some sensory therapy. 

 

 

  



We had Jean come in from the local church to give 

a communion service. 

 

  



We had Hannah from Boogie Beatz doing some 

exercises with the residents. 

 

  



Our creative residents did some more arts and 

crafts. 

  



Sylvia taking aim at Ephraim!. 

 

 

 

. 

 

  



The residents did some bird watching in the 

garden. 

 

  



Finally, we ended up by celebrating some 

birthdays. 

 

 

 

 


